
Hello,

I was thrilled beyond words to hear that you have proposed requiring any 
pornographic emails to contain the phrase "Sexually-Explicit-Content" in 
the label.  Besides being thoroughly offensive, these pornographic emails 
clog up our email server, and revolt users who inadvertently open them -- 
including children.

I fully support this proposal, and would be happy to assist you in 
justifying is implementation.

Sincerely,

Sharie Lieberg
CA


